

London Diocesan Council The Catholic Women's League of Canada



To: All Parish Presidents, CC: London Diocesan Council

From: Angela Pellerin, London Diocesan President

Date: March 2017

Directive #6

Well here we are in the season of Lent. How are you doing with your vow to give something up or to do a work of mercy? Holy Week will be here shortly. Have you ever attended the Mass of Chrism at St. Peter's Cathedral? If not, I would encourage you to try to attend at some time. It is a very moving experience and one I enjoy each year. The London councils are there every year offering refreshments following the Mass – they enjoy providing this service and meeting so many people from across the diocese.

The diocesan executive is always planning one event or another. We will shortly be looking at plans for this year's fall regional meetings. If you have any suggestions to help in this planning, please pass along your ideas to your regional chairperson. The meetings this year will be held in Windsor, Exeter and London. These meetings are open to all members not just your executive members. More information will follow later.

This is an election year for the provincial council and we hope to provide you with the information shortly as to the ladies allowing their name to stand for office. I encourage you to review the resumes and also ask the help of your regional chairperson or diocesan executive in your region in making your choice. The results for each region will be compiled at the diocesan executive pre-convention meeting and I will be taking your instructed vote with me to the provincial convention.

The diocesan convention will be here very shortly and I look forward to seeing you (in your red and white on the Tuesday) in Stratford.

May God bless you as you continue your good works. Our Lady of Good Counsel pray for us.

Angela

Committee: President

Directive # 6
Date: March 2017

